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Next week will be the last week for all after school and lunchtime 

clubs except choir. Choir practise will still be on Friday 15th 

December for those who are going to Young Voices. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Christmas Productions 
There will be no tickets required for the 

Christmas productions, each child has 

two audience seats allocated per 

performance. All we ask is a small 

donation of £1 to be given on entry. 

Refreshments will be sold during the 

performances. 

Unfortunately we will not be doing 

DVDs for this year’s Christmas 

productions. Parents and carers are 

welcome to film the production on their 

personal devices but should not share it 

on social media. 

 

The EYFS productions are taking place 

next week on Wednesday 6th 

December and Thursday 7th 

December, both at 10am. 

 

 

School Milk 
School milk for the Spring Term is now 

available to order on ParentPay. It will 

cost £11 for the whole term. 

If your child is under the age of 5 as of 

31st December they will receive free 

milk for the Spring Term. Children over 

the age of 5 will have to pay to receive 

the milk. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Friends of St 

Benedict’s for organising a 

wonderful Christmas Fayre.  

We would also like to thank all the 

staff and parents who helped out 

and supported our school. 

 

In total we raised £884.79  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school choir will be performing 

at the Wombourne light switch on 

tonight, Friday 1st December. 

It will begin at 5:30pm please come 

to Wombourne Civic Centre and 

support them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting on Monday 4th December 

children can bring in their 

Christmas cards to put in the 

Christmas postbox at school. 

Please make sure the cards                       

have the full name of the 

person you’re sending it to 

and the year   group they’re 

in written on the envelope. 
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Sports Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to our Sports Stars of 

the week: 

Week ending 1st December: 

Year 1  -    Zachary Baker 

Year 2  -    Daisy Dean 

Year 3  -    Phoebe Duffy-Lashley 

Year 4  -    Olivia Skidmore 

Year 5  -    Grace Mahoney 

Year 6  -    Amy Haycock 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frank Chapman Residential 

2018 
There are still places available on the 

Frank Chapman Residential in June 2018. 

Please can a minimum £30 deposit be 

paid to secure a place.  

The full cost of the trip which is £300 

needs to be paid by Thursday 29th 

March. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to our Stars of the week: 

Week ending 1st December: 

Reception   -     Ella-Rai Rogers 

Year 1   -     Ethan Curley 

Year 2    -     Dylan Holliday 

Year 3   -     Isabelle Clark 

Year 4   -     Chloe Burton 

Year 5    -     Olivia Dufty and  

                           Susi Pelayo Jenkins 

Year 6    -     Megan Draper 

Please make sure you have 

returned your signed e-safety 

forms to the school office. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 8th December The 

Working Theatre in 

Wolverhampton will be coming to 

St Benedict’s to perform Beauty 

and the Beast. All year groups will 

be watching. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note there will be a Christmas Party Menu on Wednesday 6th 

December. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


